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WE ARE STRONGER TOGETHER

Parent Training and Information Services

-Karen Harrison, TNSTEP Executive Director

“We are experts at informing and empowering parents
of children and youth with disabilities who receive
education services.”

TNSTEP’s vision is to ensure a brighter future for 
children and youth in Tennessee.
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TEAM BRAGS

Rachel is a devoted mother and Family Life
Educator who brings a deep passion for special
education and community service to her role on
the TNSTEP Board. With firsthand experience
navigating the special education system, Rachel
is committed to ensuring that no parent feels
alone in the process. Her mission is to empower
families by sharing the insights she has gained
and helping them overcome similar challenges.

Rachel believes every child matters and deserves
the opportunity to succeed. TNSTEP’s mission
resonates deeply with her values, and she is
driven to help families advocate effectively and
confidently. “Your perspective on your child is
uniquely valuable,” she says. “IEPs are designed
to empower, so speak up for what works—and
stay open to new strategies that can support
your child’s growth.”

Rachel holds an Associate Degree in Health
Administration from Madisonville Community
College and is currently pursuing a Bachelor’s
degree in Education at Austin Peay State
University. Her dedication to strengthening
families and helping children thrive shines
through in everything she does.

TURNING EXPERIENCE INTO ADVOCACY FOR FAMILIES

Rachel Reeves
Board of Directors

“YOUR PERSPECTIVE ON YOUR CHILD IS“YOUR PERSPECTIVE ON YOUR CHILD IS

UNIQUELY VALUABLE,”UNIQUELY VALUABLE,”   
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UPCOMING OPPORTUNITY
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UPCOMING TRAINING



YOUTH ADVOCACY SERIES EMPOWERS

THE NEXT GENERATIONOF LEADERS
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ADVOCACY IN ACTION

Over the past several weeks, TNSTEP, Ed Trust TN and PEATC teamed up to host a two-part
virtual training series designed to help youth with disabilities build strong self-advocacy
and community engagement skills. The sessions, Stinks to Be Sue: Detective Work & Youth
Advocacy Skills and YOUth Ignited: Why Community Advocacy is More Important Than Ever,
brought together passionate young people, families, and allies from across Tennessee.
Participants explored how to speak up in IEP meetings, recognize when their voices are being
left out of important decisions, and use social media and storytelling to advocate for change in
their communities. These powerful lessons were paired with real-life strategies to help youth
feel more confident and prepared to lead.

We were honored to welcome Representative Sam McKenzie as our special guest during the
final session. His thoughtful words reminded attendees that their voices matter—and that
youth have a role to play in shaping policy and the future of our state.

A heartfelt thank you to every young person who attended, the
caregivers and supporters who joined them, and our generous sponsors
who helped make this experience possible. Your energy, curiosity, and
passion are what make events like this so meaningful.
Stay tuned—this is only the beginning.

https://www.tn.gov/environment/news/2024/12/3/tnsp-4-adult-sized-changing-tables.html


Contact Us

Toll-Free: (800) 280-STEP
Español: (800) 975-2919
Telephone: (423) 639-0125
FAX: (423) 636-8217

Physical Address

TNSTEP – GREENEVILLE, TN
113 Austin Street
Greeneville, TN 37745

Mailing Address

TNSTEP – GREENEVILLE, TN
1113 Tusculum Blvd., #393
Greeneville, TN 37745

TNSTEP – NASHVILLE, TN
955 Woodland Street
Nashville, TN 37206

gethelp@tnstep.info

To receive a printed copy of this newsletter, please send a request to tnstepcomms@gmail.com. 

NO PARENT OF A CHILD WITH A DISABILITY

SHOULD HAVE TO WALK THIS JOURNEY ALONE.
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We believe parents know their children best and CAN BE their child’s best advocate. 
Families who receive TNSTEP services report these results:

Increased skills to address their children’s mental health and behavioral needs;

Consistent and improved school attendance;

Increase in functional skills that impact independent living;

Improved academic achievement that leads to graduation and employment.

YOUR TAX-DEDUCTIBLE GIFT TELLS A PARENT, 

“YOU DON’T HAVE TO WALK THIS JOURNEY ALONE.”
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